
Wednesday, June 14, 2023 

 

Yakima Transit is submitting to the 
Washington State Department of 
Transportation its Six-Year Transit 
Development Plan and Annual Report. 

These documents address state and 
local long & short-range priorities, 
capital improvements, planned 
significant operating changes and, 
program funding sources for the 
following six years, and the summary of 
Yakima Transit’s 2022 operations. 

Public notice of public involvement 
activities and time established for 
public review of and comments on the 
TIP will satisfy POP requirements. 

A public hearing on the submittal will 
be held Wednesday, July 12, 2023, at 
5:30pm at Public Works, 2301 Fruitvale 
Blvd., Yakima, WA 98902. The meeting 
can also be attended via Zoom 
conference call.  To join meeting, call 
US: +1 253 215 8782  or +1 971 247 
1195  or 888 788 0099 (Toll Free) or 833 
548 0276 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0282 
(Toll Free) or 877 853 5247 

A draft document and additional 
meeting information including the link 
to join the meeting online will be 
available at www.yakimatransit.org on 
July 6, 2023. 

Final approval of the program is 
anticipated to go to the Yakima City 
Council on Tuesday, August 15, 2023. 

 


